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Station Approach, Epsom  
Proposed Road Layout 

 
As I am sure you are aware Epsom Station has undergone a redevelopment 
over the past 2 years.  Works will soon be completed and Surrey County 
Council needs to allocate road space in Station Approach to meet the needs of 
the different users. This includes buses, Hackney Carriages, and loading 
facilities for businesses and residents. 
 
Surrey County Council has already consulted with local councillors, Hackney 
Carriage representatives, bus representatives, Surrey Police, Southern Rail and 
Epsom & Ewell Borough Council to develop a solution for Station Approach. 
 
In order to accommodate the needs of the various groups it is proposed to 
remove the pedestrian crossing outside the station and close the gap in the 
central reserve.  The extra road space created by removing the pedestrian 
crossing and the associated zig zag markings will mean that both buses and 
Hackney Carriages can be accommodated outside the station entrance. In 
addition, the proposed layout includes the provision of loading facilities serving 
the new businesses and residential accommodation.  The existing crossing at 
the junction of Waterloo Road would be widened and improved.  
 
We need to know your views on this proposal, shown overleaf.  
 
Please contact 0300 200 1003 for enquiries. 
 
If you have any comments please write to us at: 
highways@surreycc.gov.uk  
Or 
Rowan House, Merrow Lane, Guildford, GU4 7BQ 
 
 
Please return any comments by 4th March 2013 
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